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Greetings,

I’m highly opposed to this new bill. Trying to enforce this will take away our rights of privacy and anonymity
on the internet. How is this any different than wiretapping our phones and reading our mail when cause is
needed? Who determines the cause? Who can keep this information safe?

Using scare tactics to encourage this behaviour is unacceptable. Australia is better than this.

I hope this fails miserably.



